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From: Alexandra Lovett—Turner_

Sent: 13 November 2014 12:15

To: Wendy Wong Chang

Subject: Ref 14/4611/P3KPA - 57 Colne Road - change of use
Dera Ms Wong Chang

I have just received a letter through my door regarding the above proposal — to have a change of use from
an office block to a primary school at 57 Colne Road which is next door to my house (at 61 Colne Road).

To say I am horrified is to put it mildly. This proposal will mean that there will be a lot of extra cars both
with the parents dropping off and picking up and the teachers of course too.

If you spent even a few moments in Colne Road and the surrounding roads you would see that these tiny
roads are already very congested with traffic and parking. We are the last roads before Twickenham with
unrestricted parking and so people who work in Twickenham etc frequently park here all day! I work from
home some of the time and can NEVER park outside and most days it takes me at least 5 or 6 goes of going
around several roads before I can park and that is always a long way from my home.

How on earth can these over congested roads support even more traffic. This proposal will not only be
unpleasant and disruptive for the residents but also unsafe for the children!

That is one issue — the other is this change of use means that as the residents here we have gone from a
quiet peaceful office block to a noisy school and for those of us who work from home and need peace and

quiet to concentrate and earn a wage this will also be very disruptive .

I would like to strongly object to this proposal and I would be very grateful if you could get back to me
with your thoughts!

Thanks very much
Alex

Alex Lovett-Turner
61 Colne Road
Twickenham

TW2 6QF

INTERIORS PR CONSULTANT/STYLIST
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